
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 5:00:00 AM

First name: Kendel

Last name: Stafford

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for including me in the dissemination of this information. I do not know if this is the correct

way to submit my comments, hopefully you can pass them along to the proper people. I believe that all of the

forests in VT should be managed in ways that will best ensure the health of the forest, harvest the trees that will

bring in revenue that can benefit the State coffers and the logging/firewood industries and provide the best

possible habitat for fish and both game and non game wildlife. Public use, such as camping, wildfire prevention

and control must also be considered. Extreameism and greed should not have a seat at the table. I also do not

think that not harvesting trees just for the sake of creating a "forever wild" forest is a good idea. Reason and not

emotion need to dictate action.


